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In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: 50-498/84-04

50-499/84-04

Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: G. W. Oprea, Jr.

Executive Vice President
P.O. Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001 >

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 16, 1984, in response to our letter and

Notice of Violation dated June 14, 1984. We have reviewed your reply and find

it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will

-review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection

to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

Origind RFd BY
E. H. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: J. H. Goldberg, Vice President

Nuclear Engineering and Construction
P.O. Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001

Brian Berwick, Esq.
Asst. Attorney General
Environmental Protection Div.
P.O. Box 12548, Capitol Station
Austin, Texas 78711

Mr. Lanny Sinkin
114 West 7th, Suite 220
Austin, Texas 70701
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Houston Lighting and Power Company -2-

bec to DMB (IE01)

bcc distrib. by RIV:

RPB1 Resident Inspector J. Collins, RA
RPB2 Section Chief (RPB1/A) C. Wisner, PA0
EP&RPB R. Denise, DRS&P V. Nerses, NRR
MIS SYSTEM RIV File
TEXAS DEPT.' 0F HEALTH RESOURCES
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